Subject Line:  NMSARC 2016 Membership Dues Packet
Dear (Team Name), 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for being a member of the New Mexico Search and Rescue Council!   I am contacting you with a reminder to submit your team’s 2016 NMSARC Membership Dues, which are due no later than December 31st, 2015.  

Attached is the 2016 Membership Application Package with Renewal Form. 

Please note there are two versions:
1.) Printable Form (handwrite information, print and mail) 
2.) Fillable Form (open the form, complete it on your computer, print and mail).  We encourage use of the fillable form.  Please note, the Fillable Form should be opened in Adobe Reader.
Included in the Membership Application Package is a list of benefits as a member team of the NM SAR Council.  One valuable benefit is that your team members will receive reduced registration fees at ESCAPE held this year at Buffalo Thunder Resort in Santa Fe, NM (April 15-17, 2016).  Please keep in mind that reduced fees are available to teams who pay membership dues before December 31st, 2015.
For information about your NMSAR Council, please visit our website at (www.nmsarc.org).  You will find information such as other member teams and their locations through the state, upcoming training opportunities, information on how to obtain maps for your team, SAR Guidelines, ESCAPE details, a Field Certification Training Module including a Study Guide for any new members on your team who need this exam, and much more!
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for all that you do for NM SAR!
Best regards,
Aimee Adamek, Membership Chair
